
Damiansville Elementary School 

Cafeteria Worker Permission Slip 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a tradition at our school to have the older students help serve food and clean up in 

the cafeteria during the two lunch periods.  This helps us serve lunch more efficiently and seems 

to be a good experience for the students.  All students have equal opportunities to do this job.  

Servers usually have access to extra food or treats for their effort. 

 

Schedules are set up on a rotating basis.  The more students who sign up, the fewer times each 

student will be scheduled to serve.  We hope that all students will consider signing up for this 

work. 

 

 

_________________________________ may work in the cafeteria on a rotating basis. 

 

 

_________________________________ may not work in the cafeteria on a rotating basis. 

 

 

________________________________________ ______________________ 
Parent Signature Date 

 


